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To know Jesus and to make Him known...faithfully, boldly, excellently.

NEWS HIGHLIGHTS

Oh Baby! Calvary's WINGS group is throwing a diaper
shower for all new and expectant moms at Calvary! We
invite all ladies to join the celebration on Sunday,
October 1st, at 12:30pm. Bring a potluck dish to share!
The moms of honor will be presented with gifts of
diapers (various sizes), wipes, and baby books. Bring gift
donations to the church lobby or to Sarah Schemm.

Bunco Night: Ladies of Calvary, join us on Friday,
September 29th at 7 PM for Ladies' Bunco Night! An
assortment of drinks will be provided. Please bring a
snack to share. RSVP using the link below.
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Fall Fun: Let's show love to our community with an
afternoon of family fun! Calvary will welcome friends and
neighbors to Trunk or Treat on Saturday, October 28th
from 2 to 4 PM. Sign up to host a trunk on the sign-up
sheet in the church lobby. Simply pick a theme, decorate
your trunk, and create a game that children can play for
candy. Can't make it to the event? Show support by

bringing donations of candy or raffle prizes! Contact Amy
David to help.

Last Call for Chromebooks: Calvary is replacing school
Chromebooks that have reached their 5-year automatic
update period. These Chromebooks are still fully
functioning and are available for $50 each. If you'd like to
purchase one, please contact Jim Henrickson.

WELS Singles Events: The WELS Texas Singles group
invites all singles to gather for two upcoming events! On
October 21st, the group will meet at 12 PM for lunch at Taco
Crave and then attend the Brazos Valley Fair & Rodeo in
Bryan, TX. Next spring, the group will gather for a weekend
retreat at Camp Shiloh from April 26th - 28th. Registration
for this retreat will open on October 22nd. For more
information, contact Tanya David.

WELS Youth Rally: This summer, WELS is hosting a youth
rally in Fort Collins, Colorado. This rally is designed for
teens finishing up eighth grade through graduating high
school seniors and anywhere in between. Workshops hit
timely topics and encourage teens in their faith. There will
be time to discuss issues, time to eat, time to play, and time
to just chill!

Calvary would like to organize a group of our teens to
participate. If you have a child in this age-group that is
interested in attending, or if you are interesting in
chaperoning this trip, please contact Chris Hahn so that he
can include you in future planning efforts.

THE WEEK AHEAD

DATES:

September 28th:
e Power Hour, 9 & 10:45 AM

September 30th:

September 29th: October 1st:
e« Power Hour, 9 & 10:45 AM

e Bunco Night, 7 PM

WWW.CALVARYDALLAS.ORG

o Saturday Worship, 6 PM

» Sunday Worship, 8 & 11 AM
» Family Bible Hour, 9:30 AM

214-348-5567

NEED A PRAYER?

At Calvary, we are a family. We carry each
other's burdens and share in each other's
joys. Let's pray for each other, knowing our

loving Father hears us. How can we pray for
you this week? Submit prayer requests at:

www.calvarydallas.org /prayers /

at Calvary

CHURCHSEC@CALVARYDALLAS.ORG



https://calvarydallas.org/prayers/

